
 

To Whom it may concern. 

 

Over the past 12 months The Ron Marhofer Auto Family has experienced a high amount of catalytic 

converter theft.  The thefts have been occurring at all our dealerships but the Hyundai store on 

Arlington Road in Green, Ohio has been experiencing a higher than normal amount of theft as of recent.  

It is my understanding in speaking with several representatives at other local dealerships in Green that 

the theft of catalytic converters has been higher than normal there as well. 

These thefts are happening in the late hours of the evening on the back of our property, despite paying 

for security patrol through the Summit Co. Sherriff’s department. 

Overall, we’ve probably spent close to $20,000 in the last year just in the replacement cost of these 

converters.   We are also experiencing delays with replacing the converters because of the supply chain 

issues and this has led to lost sales and poor consumer reviews. 

 

Jeremy Cross 

Hyundai of Green, Inc. 

 


